From:

To:

Cc: M25 Junction 28

Subject: M25/Junction 28 - Brook Street
Date: 08 March 2021 13:49:52

Dear [

RE: Proposed construction on M25/J28/Brook Street — REF: TR01129

I, Mr Sukhijit Singh with my family are residents ||| G

We are against any disruption that this will cause us, the residents, if construction work
commences on the M25/J28/Brook Street.

It will be a mission for residents on Woodstock Avenue to drive to Shenfield junction,
because the traffic is horrendous and very busy coming back.

It is not appropriate for us to park our vehicles in neighbouring roads, meaning
Kenilworth Avenue at night during A12 exit road closures with a diversion to Shenfield
and back in the morning if the exit is still closed. Kenilworth Ave does not have much
space for us and it will cause traffic build up. Pulling out from Kenilworth Ave onto the
A12 to turn right is dangerous and will lead to accidents and pollution, especially if
residents from Woodstock park there overnight (if we get space).

We are also aware that there have been vehicles broken into in neighbouring roads and
stolen, and us residents are not comfortable in taking this gamble.

| suggest a temporary U-Turn being put in place between Woodstock Ave and the
exit slip road on the A12, so it will avoid us residents coping with 3 years of
inevitable disturbances proposed by the Highways England.

I hope to hear back from you.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Sukhjit Singh
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